
Order of Service 

January 8, 2023 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

 

Call to Worship             

 

Praise Songs                                                         Made To Worship 

                          You’re Worthy Of My Praise 

                                                         Goodness Of God 

                           

Scripture                  The Great Commandment 

           The Great Commission

      

Message                                Annual State Of The Church Address 

            Pastor David Krueger 

 

Ordination of Elders and Deacons         David Wensink-Elder 

                 Brandon Hoftiezer-Deacon 

 

Offering  (Giving Back To God) 
 

Congregational Prayer/Confession of Sin           

 

Hymn #298 (vs. 1,2&3)                             Only Trust Him 

 

Hymn #28 (vs. 1&2)         O Worship The King 

 

Benediction  

                      

 

Thanks for joining us today! 

 

 

 

Weekly Gatherings 

This Week’s Calendar 

 

Sunday:  Prayer  Time in Matthew Room 8:15am 

     Adult Sunday School 10:15am 

     Sunday School for 3 year old-High School     

      (downstairs) 10:15am 

     The Well-HS 6:30pm 

      

Monday:  I-Fit 6-7:30pm 

       Teens for Life 7pm 

 

Wednesday: The Well Brat Fry 4:30-6:30pm 

           Gents (at Oostburg Elementary School) 6pm 

           Bell Choir Practice 6-7pm 

           Choir Practice 7-8pm 

 

Thursday:  Read Thru The Bible 6pm (Judges 13-18) 

          

Friday: The Well-MS Gym Night (at Oostburg Middle     

               School) Bring $5 for food 6:30-8:30pm 

 

Saturday: Men’s Breakfast 6am 

         

 

Upcoming Events 

January 18: GEMS Father/Daughter Night: Pinewood Derby 

January 21: Women’s Ministry IF Table Conversations at 

New Life Coffeehouse in Sheboygan 

February 11: Men’s breakfast 

February 12: All church potluck 

February 15: GEMS Roller Skating Party at Hingham Hall 

February 18: Women’s Ministry IF Table Conversations at 

New Life Coffeehouse in Sheboygan 

February 24-26: The Well-HS trip to Silver Birch Ranch 

 

 

Announcements  

Adult & High School Sunday School 

Westminster Shorter Catechism 

Q23: What offices does Christ execute as our Reedemer? 

A: Christ, as our Redeemer, executech the offices of a prophet, of a 

priest, and of a king, both in his estate of humiliation and exaltation. 
 

Monthly Financial Reports 

Currently the monthly financial reports for December are available 

in the church office. If you can’t make it in during office hours please 

contact the church office at 920.564.3434 or grc@gibbsville.org and 

one can be put in your church mailbox 
 

Drivers Needed 

Still looking for up to 3 more drivers to help one of our members to 

get to church on Sunday mornings. Andy lives just East of Highway 

57 near Adell, just 8 miles from church. If you’re interested in  

helping out please contact Keith Wilterdink. 
 

Multi-Purpose Building Donations 

There are yellow envelopes available on the Welcome Centers for 

those wishing to make a donation to the Multi-Purpose Building. 

These envelopes can be placed in the offering basket. 
 

Gibbsville Cemetery Meeting 

The annual meeting of Gibbsville cemetery will be held here, in the 

library conference room, on January 19 at 1:00pm 
 

Gibbsville Winter Retreat 

Are you a young family with our without kids? Want to fellowship 

with other families? Interested in a winter weekend getaway? Want 

an opportunity to invite other families to church? Not young & want 

to minister to young families? We are having a retreat February 17-

19 at Green Lake Conference Center. It will be a weekend of fellow-

ship, devotion, and study on Christian parenting. Please sign up by 

January 29 at the Welcome Centers or by emailing 

grc@gibbsville.org. For more information contact David Cook. 

 

 



Announcements 

Saved To Serve Sermon Series Starting January 15 

Have you been sitting on the 

spiritual sidelines? Does your 

faith feel flat? Are you making 

a contribution to the kingdom 

of God? Do you wonder where 

you could serve Jesus at  

Gibbsville Church? When God 

saves people He calls them to 

serve. We must put our belief 

into action and when we do 

God is honored, his church grows, and others are blessed.  

“For we are God’s workmanship, created in Christ Jesus to do 

good works, which God prepared in advance for us to do.” 

Ephesians 2:10 

 

New To Gibbsville Church 

Are you new to Gibbsville Church? We 

would love to hear from you. Scan this QR 

code and fill out our connect card. 

 

 

New Online Giving 

Check out our new online giving. Scan this 

QR code to be directly connected to it. 

 

 

Gibbsville Church APP 

Gibbsville Church now has a new app! Ac-

cess everything you need to know about 

Gibbsville Church right at your fingertips. 

Download it today by visiting the app store 

and searching for Gibbsville Church, or scan 

this QR code to take  you right there.  

 

 

Announcements 

Prayer Corner 

~Congregational Sympathies to Ruth Debbink on the passing of her 

sister, Lenore. 

~Congregational Sympathies to the family of Blake & Kaylee  

Britzke on the passing of Kaylee’s grandmother, Florance Kaiser. 

~Remember Diane Hilbelink as she will be having surgery this 

coming week 

~ Remember Glenn Frier as he is recovering from surgery 
 

Thank You 

Thank you for all of the Christmas Cards, the lovely poinsettia 

plant, and the letters from the Sunday School children this  

Christmas season. All were greatly appreciated. ~Delores Back & 

Vivian Veldboom 

Thank you for the cards, poinsettia and visit during this Christmas 

season. ~Eugene Heinen 

Thank you so much for the care you showed us through your 

thoughts, prayers, messages, & cards upon the passing of Donald 

Trotter, Sandy’s father. We are grateful to have such a supportive & 

loving church. God bless you. ~Sandy & Jim Huenink 

My family & I would like to thank the church communities & 

Wenig Funeral Home for the prayers, love, meals, texts, support, 

calls, treats, notes, cards, & help before & after Mary’s passing. 

Psalm 118:1: “Give thanks to the Lord for He is good, his love  

endures forever.” AMEN! Mary now rests in the arms of our Lord. 

We are blessed by all of you. ~The Bob Need Family 

 

Lost & Found 

The lost & found is filling up! Make sure to check both the 

southside entrance upstairs as well as downstairs. Lots of coats 

hanging around. They will be getting donated January 16. 

 

Financial Reports 

If you are a treasurer for a group here at church, please turn in your 

financial reports to the office as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 

 

 

January 8, 2023 

To Know God and Make Him Known 


